
 

 
 

Welcome to MedStar Georgetown University Hospital   

Dear Patient,  

On behalf of all of us at MedStar Georgetown University Hospital, I thank you for entrusting us 
with your care.  

At MedStar Georgetown, our mission is to provide you with physical and spiritual comfort in the 
Jesuit tradition of cura personalis – care of the whole person.  

Together, we strive to coordinate your care to keep you safe and provide you with the best 
possible outcome. As an academic medical center, our team of physicians, residents, nurses, 
technicians, therapists, students, and support staff work together to ensure that you are 
receiving care that is not only safe and clinically appropriate, but also compassionate and 
caring.  

At MedStar Georgetown, you are the center of our healthcare team. We encourage you to 
speak up and ask your care providers if you have any questions about your care.   

Ensuring you have a comfortable stay while at MedStar Georgetown is one of our top priorities, 
please utilize the QR code below to gain access to our electronic patient guide which is 
inclusive of information that may be helpful to you during your stay as well the Patient Bill of 
Rights. Please contact your nurse if you would like a paper copy of the patient guide.   

After you return home, you may receive a survey via mail/email/text asking you to share your 
feedback on your experience at MedStar Georgetown. We hope you take the time to participate 
in the survey so that we can further enhance the experience and quality of care we provide.   

Again, thank you for entrusting MedStar Georgetown University 
Hospital with your care.  

Sincerely,  

  

Lisa Boyle, MD, FACS  
President, MedStar Georgetown University Hospital  

Senior Vice President, MedStar Health  


